
Report from the PPWG 

Meeting Held  15th May 2018

Present: Sallyanne Wadsworth, Paul Buxton, Nick Woodley, Daniel 
Bottomley, Jean Dyner

Apologises: Joyce Lucas, Anne Skipworth

A quick recap on this summers band concerts for the newer members for 
the group.

17th June the band has cancelled and a replacement is required DB to look 
into this with the help of Sarah from the office.

26th August the final band concert of the season to be advertised as 
Rutlands got talent. A showcase of local acts DB to talk to local artists and 
get interest.

11th November there is a beacon lighting event in Cutts Close. To look at 
booking hot food and drinks – check with AL if this is ok.

3rd December LNS – Speak with OTP regarding light switch on.

9th December to organise a Victorian Day ending with a carol concert in 
the market place/buttercross Hot chestnuts and mulled wine.
Involve local shop keepers to dress up and enter a best dressed window 
voted for by the people using a ticket/token system to return to the 
chamber. Event to run 12 – 6.


